Transient Course Work / Visiting at Another Law School

With advance permission from the Associate Dean for Academic Affairs, a law student may
receive transfer credit for course work at another law school approved by the ABA. You must
obtain this permission before the start of the course work at the other school. You will
receive only Z-credit for hours at another school and you will receive that credit only for
grades of 2.0 (C) or better (or the equivalent). These hours count as regularly-graded
classroom hours if appropriate. You may receive up to 30 hours of credit under this policy.

You may not, absent extraordinary circumstances, satisfy the Skills Requirement, the Writing
Requirement, or the Legal Profession requirement with courses from another school. You
must supply the Registrar with appropriate information from the other school’s registrar in
order to receive credit.
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